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Law of Obligations & Legal Remedies 2013-03-04 this book examines the
notion of a law of obligations as a conceptual category in itself and in
doing this it presents the foundational material in a context that draws
on some comparative and theoretical ideas while at the same time
emphasising the special characteristics of the common law the book is
specifically designed to act as an introduction to the legal research
skills of reasoning and method it also looks at the foundations of civil
liability in a way that emphasises the interrelationship of source
materials problem solving and conceptual analysis and justification
The Law of Extraordinary Legal Remedies 1971 reprint of the original
first published in 1874
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 1874 excerpt from a treatise
on the legal remedies of mandamus and prohibition habeas corpus
certiorari and quo warranto in this volume the author has sought to
delineate the principles governing the courts in administering relief by
the legal remedies of mandamus and prohibition habeas corpus certiorari
and que warranto in the prosecution of this object his labors have
covered a field which has hitherto been but partially explored it has
been his aim to set forth the results of the most reliable english and
american decisions on the several subjects treated upon which have been
gathered in many months of careful study and research of the cases which
are referred to under the different heads in cases where the former new
york code is referred to the corresponding sections of the new code are
given where no reference to the new code is given it may be understood
that the present code makes no changes in the sections referred to in
the old about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this
book is a reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books
uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work
preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a
blemish or missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however
repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections
that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works
Legal Remedies 1986 the book provides a comparative analysis of the law
relating to remedies for breach of contract from the viewpoint of
various legal systems
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 2023-04-18 excerpt from
treatise on torts and the legal remedies for their redress the object of
the author in the following pages is to supply the profession with a
practical treatise on the law of torts in a concise and convenient form
about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a
reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books uses state
of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the
original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy
in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or
missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the
vast majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that
remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical
works
A Treatise on the Legal Remedies of Mandamus and Prohibition, Habeas
Corpus, Certiorari, and Quo Warranto 1880 this work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore
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you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of
these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain
in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
A Treatise on Torts 1885 this historic book may have numerous typos and
missing text purchasers can usually download a free scanned copy of the
original book without typos from the publisher not indexed not
illustrated 1880 edition excerpt is under a legal obligation to perform
and if it does it is invalid and will be quashed and where it orders
several 1 45 n y 196 51 id 408 466 34 peun st 277 58 id 152 3 ad el 25 k
j 331 544 2 id 64 67 n c 330 1 4 ad el q b 162 6 13 fla 451 17 minn 3 ad
el 222 429 7 rich s c 234 10 ad el 531 15 ga 7 4 b ad 901 473 37 barb n
y things to be done and is bad in respect of one of the things commanded
it is bad in toto if the petition asks for too much it must be dismissed
that is if it asks for more than the defendant is bound to do 1 a
variance in the petition and alternative words is not fatal 2 but a
variance in substance is fatal if the defendant desires to object on the
ground that it is not a corporation the objection must be plead or it
will be treated as waived 3 the writ may be issued by any court or judge
who has power to issue an injunction 4 unless the statute provides
otherwise a mandamus against a public officer abates at his death or
removal from office 5 allegations of conclusions of law and equivocal
pleading is insufficient the return must set forth matters that show a
legal or proper excuse or reason why the doing of the act should not be
performed 6 the cause after the return to an alternative mandamus is to
be heard on those papers without referring to the affidavits on which
the writ was granted it may by consent be heard without demurrer or
traverse 7 all issues of fact after an alternative writ is granted must
be tried by jury 8 a mandamus must be issued only against the 1 2 hun
224 58 n y 17 wall u s 604 295 56 n y 249 47 how pr 270 7 id 3 him 361 8
5 t
Legal Remedies 1990 this book examines the notion of a law of
obligations as a conceptual category in itself and in doing this it
presents the foundational material in a context that draws on some
comparative and theoretical ideas while at the same time emphasising the
special characteristics of the common law the book is specifically
designed to act as an introduction to the legal research skills of
reasoning and method it also looks at the foundations of civil liability
in a way that emphasises the interrelationship of source materials
problem solving and conceptual analysis and justification
A Treatise on the Legal Remedies of Mandamus and Prohibition, Habeas
Corpus, Certiorari, and Quo Warranto (Classic Reprint) 2018-08-10
excerpt from a treatise on extraordinary legal remedies embracing
mandamus quo warranto and prohibition since the publication of the
second edition of this work in march 1884 nearly twelve hundred
decisions bearing upon the topics of which it treats have appeared in
the re ports and are embodied in the following pages this large increase
in material has compelled a thorough revision of the entire work and
much new matter has been added both to the text and to the notes as in
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the former editions the work is divided into two parts the first
treating of the law of mandamus the second of the law of quo warranto
and prohibition especial attention is called to the fact that the index
is similarly divided the index to part first embracing the subject of
mandamus and that to part second including the subjects of quo warranto
and prohibition about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds
of thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com
this book is a reproduction of an important historical work forgotten
books uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work
preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a
blemish or missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however
repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections
that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works
Comparative Remedies for Breach of Contract 2005 this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant
A Selection of Cases on the Law of Extraordinary Legal Remedies 1905
excerpt from treatise on torts and the legal remedies for their redress
the object of the author in the following pages is to supply the
profession with a practical treatise on the law of torts in a concise
and convenient form since the last edition of addison on torts was
published in 1879 several acts of parliament have been passed which have
materially altered the law as affecting torts one enactment the
employers liability act 1880 is of such importance that it has been
considered advisable to treat of it under a distinct heading others such
as the married women s property act 1882 the bills of sale act 1882 the
bankruptcy act 1883 and the patents designs and trade marks act 1883
will be found referred to as the subject under consideration demands
under the title of railway negligence the author has treated not only of
the obligations of railway companies to the public at large but also of
their duties and responsibilities as carriers of passengers and goods
about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a
reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books uses state
of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the
original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy
in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or
missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the
vast majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that
remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical
works
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Treatise on Torts 2017-09-16 excerpt from selected cases on the law of
officers including extraordinary legal remedies the collection of cases
on the law of officers which is herewith offered to the public the
editor hopes will fill a gap in the course of instruction in those law
schools which have adopted in principle the case method of instruction
and which desire to devote some attention to this important subject
while complete in itself this collection is a part a greater part it is
true of a collection on the general subject of administrative law
references have therefore been made in the foot notes appended to
specific cases to cases which have been set forth in extenso in the
other part devoted to the organization of the administrative authorities
as the sub title indicates special attention has been given to the
extraordinary legal remedies which are of course the most important
means through which the courts hold purely administrative officers up to
their duties as set forth in the law in those law schools in which no
special course is given for the study of this subject this collection
may serve the double purpose of offering a means for the study by the
case method of the extraordinary remedies as well as the general law of
officers the instructor will find it profitable however from this point
of view to supplement the cases selected by considerable oral exposition
in reference to other cases setting forth the law in its details the
editor cannot close these prefatory remarks without acknowledging his
great indebtedness to professor ployd r mechem of the university of
chicago whose admirable treatise on officers has been of the greatest
service to him the order adopted by professor mechem has in most cases
been the order in which the cases selected have been arranged the editor
thinks that those who may do him the honor of choosing this collection
for their class room work will find it of the greatest value to
recommend to their students the reading of professor mechem s work in
connection with their case work acknowledgement is also due to professor
ernst freund of the university of chicago for according to the editor
the opportunity to examine a collection of cases on administrative law
from which a number of cases have been selected about the publisher
forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic
books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an
important historical work forgotten books uses state of the art
technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original
format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare
cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page
may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority
of imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works
A Treatise on Torts 2015-09-02 this work has been selected by scholars
as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore
you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of
these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain
in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of
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keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
A Treatise on the Legal Remedies of Mandamus and Prohibition, Habeas
Corpus, Certiorari, and Quo Warranto 2013-09 this work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps
as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the
public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the
work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain
missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe
and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
Law of Obligations and Legal Remedies 2004-05 reprint of the original
first published in 1881
Everybody's Law Book 1893 this is a reproduction of a book published
before 1923 this book may have occasional imperfections such as missing
or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc that were either part of
the original artifact or were introduced by the scanning process we
believe this work is culturally important and despite the imperfections
have elected to bring it back into print as part of our continuing
commitment to the preservation of printed works worldwide we appreciate
your understanding of the imperfections in the preservation process and
hope you enjoy this valuable book
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 2017-09-17 this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant
A Selection of Cases on the Law of Extraordinary Legal Remedies,
Including Mandamus, Quo Warranto, Prohibition, Certiorari, Procedendo
and Habeas Corp 2018-02-05 this work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore
you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of
these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain
in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
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individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
Treatise on Torts 2015-06-25 this is a reproduction of the original
artefact generally these books are created from careful scans of the
original this allows us to preserve the book accurately and present it
in the way the author intended since the original versions are generally
quite old there may occasionally be certain imperfections within these
reproductions we re happy to make these classics available again for
future generations to enjoy
Selected Cases on the Law of Officers Including Extraordinary Legal
Remedies 2015-06-02 what private law avenues are open to victims of
human rights violations this innovative new collection explores this
question across sixteen jurisdictions in the global south and global
north it examines existing mechanisms in domestic law for bringing civil
claims in relation to the involvement of states corporations and
individuals in specific categories of human rights violation i assault
or unlawful arrest and detention of persons ii environmental harm and
iii harmful or unfair labour conditions taking a truly global
perspective it assesses the question in jurisdictions as diverse as
kenya switzerland the us and the philippines a much needed and important
new statement on how to respond to human rights violations
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 2015-08-11 this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant
SELECTION OF CASES ON THE LAW 2016-08-25 this sourcebook provides a
selection of primary source materials on contract tort and restitution
to offer an introduction to the law of obligations the book also sets
out to act as an introductory primary sourcebook on the law of remedies
with sections devoted to debt damages account injunctions and rescission
the book is intended to be comprehensive on problem solving and legal
reasoning in the context of the law of obligations it is designed to be
a collection of materials and commentary for students interested not
only in the techniques of positive law problem solving but also in
bridging the gap with more theoretical subjects such as comparative law
and jurisprudence
A Treatise on Equity Jurisprudence: As Administered in the United States
of America: Adapted for all the States, and to the Union of Legal and
Equitable Remedies Under the Reformed Procedure 2024-02-25 the making of
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modern law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926 brings
together foreign comparative and international titles in a single
resource its international law component features works of some of the
great legal theorists including gentili grotius selden zouche pufendorf
bijnkershoek wolff vattel martens mackintosh wheaton among others the
materials in this archive are drawn from three world class american law
libraries the yale law library the george washington university law
library and the columbia law library now for the first time these high
quality digital scans of original works are available via print on
demand making them readily accessible to libraries students independent
scholars and readers of all ages the below data was compiled from
various identification fields in the bibliographic record of this title
this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to insure edition
identification yale law librarylp3y004740018800101the making of modern
law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926london paris new
york cassell petter galpin co 1880ii 364 p 21 cmunited
kingdomfranceunited states
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 2014-02 excerpt from selected
cases on the law of officers including extraordinary legal remedies
attorney general v common council 78 michigan 545 maynard v board 84
michigan 228 hanna v young 84 maryland 179 about the publisher forgotten
books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find
more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works
A Treatise on Torts 2016-05-25 at age 18 he traveled alone to mexico
city became the top deejay for the 1 top 40 radio station in mexico
drove a car on a main thoroughfare in the mexican capital competed
against stevie wonder in a foot race at 3 am broadcast the 1969 apollo
11 lunar landing became the first blind newscaster on mexican television
list end mexico by touch by larry p johnson humorous highly readable
account of the author s adventures as a blind american in mexico
marvelously charming metamorphosis from tourist to student to popular
radio deejay a great many books have been published in which the
protagonist has been a person who is blind the unique difference in
mexico by touch is that it takes place in the fascinating land of mexico
the author s blindness is not the central theme of the story simply one
of the components a book for those who enjoy inspiring stories of
personal optimism and perseverance and for those who enjoy laughing at
our human mistakes and misadventures now also available in audio format
narrated by the author in a 5 cd set to order the audio version contact
the author via e mail larjo1 prodigy net
A Treatise on the Legal Remedies of Mandamus and Prohibition, Habeas
Corpus - Scholar's Choice Edition 2015-02-17 until now the topic of
legal remedies in european direct tax law has been significantly
underexposed within the academic tax community this book aims at filling
this gap by providing the typical approaches to european tax law with a
general vision on european law and puts together theory and practice but
also includes contributions on selected relevant issues arising in the
protection of taxpayers rights
A Treatise on Extraordinary Legal Remedies 2019-08-13 this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
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knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant
Civil Remedies and Human Rights in Flux 2022-02-24 in august 2006 the
third australian obligations conference was hosted in brisbane by the tc
beirne school of law the theme of the conference was justifying private
law remedies this book contains a number of the papers delivered at that
conference presented under several categories but all dealing with the
fundamental issue of justification general concepts performance
compensation punishment and restitution and disgorgement the authors are
largely drawn from the legal academy and include canadian australian
british and new zealand scholars the collection will be of interest to
all those concerned with the role nature and place of remedies in the
private law of the common law world
Political and Legal Remedies for War 1880
A Treatise on the Legal Remedies of Mandamus and Prohibition, Habeas
Corpus 2019-02-23
Sourcebook on Obligations and Legal Remedies 1999
Political and Legal Remedies for War 2013-09
Selected Cases on the Law of Officers Including Extraordinary Legal
Remedies (Classic Reprint) 2017-12
A Treatise on Equity Jurisprudence 1881
Legal Remedies 2004-02-01
Legal Remedies in European Tax Law 2009
Selected Cases on the Law of Officers Including Extraordinary Legal
Remedies 2019-03-11
Justifying Private Law Remedies 2008-06-26
The Law of Patents for Inventions 1837
Personal Wrongs and Legal Remedies 1860
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